From: Rashid Yahya <rashid@psa.aero>

Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 9:23 AM

To: Keith Freitas <Keith.Freitas@airport.cccounty.us>

Cc: Cody Moore <cody@ccrjet.com>; Concord Jet (warren@ccrjet.com) <warren@ccriet.com>; Mike
Bruno <michael@sterlingav.com>; Beth Lee <Beth.Lee @airport.cccounty.us>; Russell Milburn
<Russell.Milburn@airport.cccounty.us>

Subject: Re: Contra Costa County Airports Business Association

Hi Keith,
As per the last email from Cody he nominated Mike Bruno and | agreed to it. If none of them
have time to represent AAC then | will be willing to take up the role and do my best to

represent AAC.

Thank you for your help and keeping the communication going.

On Thu, Jul 1, 2021 at 8:45 AM Keith Freitas <Keith.Freitas@airport.cccounty.us> wrote:

Gentlemen,
Is there anything the Airport staff can do to help facilitate the selection of a new representative
to the Aviation Advisory Committee? We just need your selection put in writing and we will

prepare the appropriate Board Order for approval by the County Board of Supervisors.

Keith Freitas, Director of Airports, A.A.E., C.A.E.
Contra Costa County

Buchanan Field and Byron Airports

550 Sally Ride Drive

Concord, CA 94520

(work) 844-FLY-ToUs (844-359-8687)

(cellular) 925-382-1715

www.contracostacountyairport.org




Rashid Yahya
President/CEO
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Pacific States Av{al!:m

The information contained in this electronic message is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity named above. If you are not the above-named intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any review, dissemination, copying, or disclosure of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify Pacific States Aviation at (925) 685-4400 and delete
this communication immediately without making any copy or distribution. Pacific States Aviation secures
all email transmissions using TLS (Transport Layer Security), provided you have TLS enabled on your
server.

Pacific States Aviation reserves the right to monitor all email communications through its network.
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